
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Discussion: WCS E-billing and AutoPay Incentives 

 

 

 

 

TO:  EUSTIS CITY COMMISSION  

FROM: TOM CARRINO, CITY MANAGER 

DATE:  NOVEMBER 21, 2024 

RE: E-BILLING AND AUTOPAY INCENTIVES  

 
Introduction: 

The Commission has expressed interest in finding new ways to encourage residents to 
take advantage of our E-Billing processes which will allow the City to save valuable funds 
from reduced postage. 

Background: 

The City currently provides options for both E-Billing and AutoPay.  Staff have been 
tasked with finding ways to increase utilization of these options. 

E-Billing 
Below you will find a recent analysis which shows the breakdown of cost to mail one 
year’s worth of utility bills out to a single customer comes to $8.28.  Using the City’s 
current average of 11,500 monthly bills being mailed this leaves our annual bulk postage 
budget at $95,351.30. 

 

AutoPay 
The City currently has approximately 28% of customers on AutoPay.  Excluding cash 
payments, this method of payment has the lowest processing fees charged to the City. 
 
Summary 
Historically, the City has never given an incentive to customers to go paperless, nor has 
the City charged a penalty for requesting a paper bill via mail.  Incentives and/or penalties 
given by local municipalities is included in the data below.   



 
 

 

 

By increasing participation in both paperless options, the City would see savings on 

postage as well as bank and labor fees incurred when processing payments via paper 

check or credit card.  Other benefits would alleviate bills and payments getting lost in the 

mail, a reduction in late fees for customers, and reduced staff time for processing check 

payments. 

To encourage participation and get the word out, the City could have utility billing 

representatives at various City events – First Friday, GeorgeFest, etc. For residents who 

are not tech savvy, the City could set up a kiosk at the library.  Residents would be 

provided assistance with setting up paperless options and the library would see increased 

traffic. 

Recommended Action: 

Discuss the Commission’s desire to increase residents’ participation in both E-Billing and 

AutoPay by providing a monetary incentive for dual enrollment to our paperless systems.  

Once enrolled in both E-Billing and Autopay customers would see a one-time credit on 

their account. If the customer opts out of either paperless option the credit would be 

revoked, and they would see the credit reversed from their utility account.   
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